

## **Medicaid Expansion**

1 message

Ronald Briggs

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 11:09 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I strongly recommend that the MIRC approve the Medicaid expansions for the health and well-being of those needing care and for the healthcare professionals who are providing this care.

There are thousands of Virginians who depend on Medicaid as their primary (and often only) means of paying for their medical care. As well, the doctors and healthcare facilities that are providing these needed medical services cannot continue, either in quantity or quality, if they continue to see funding levels reduced even further than they already have been.

It is imperative that the recommendations for expanded coverage be favorably acted upon for the good of our most neediest citizens and those that medically provide for their care.

Sincerely,

Ronald Briggs

Stafford, VA